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            May Newsletter 2024   
       Next Meeting, June 17, 2024 
                                            

Beaverdam Park 
In-person Meeting 

9:00-4:00 
 

                               



● Corrections to add attendee to April minutes- Janet Andersen 
● Website:  Margaret Briggs has been filling in since September and has been contacted 

to set up a Zoom meeting for help to learn how to take care of the website moving 
forward. The WSWG Website team is; Sara McCourt, Karen Clancy, Liz Bunch and 
Kate Swanson.  

● Birthdays: Dee, Ginger, Judy, Rosalie Brown, Selma is 83! 
● Janet Griffin will have items in a Juried show in HGA in Wichita, KS, more information 

here. 

● Catherine Bond will have items in a Juried show in Bay School Community Arts Center 
in Mathews County, more information here. 

●  
● Health Update: Selma has Pneumonia and could use your thoughts and prayers.  
● Zoom: Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar 

system. 
Monthly: Download Google Calendar dates 
Join Zoom Meeting LINK Meeting ID: 859 2031 7523 Passcode: 537064 
Zoom Sip and Chat is going well, Dee sends out the link via email if she is missing 
anyone, please let her know.  

● Next Meeting: June 17th, King of Glory 10am-Noon meet and greet at 9:30am. 

Programs 
 

● June 17th, Demonstration, and discussion about caring and preparing a Fleece 
and carding. Bring something to sit and spin if you wish. Janet Griffin has a 
contact for Leicester fleeces available if you would like to have one contact her 
for more information, please. 

● Possible class interest- Woven baskets from On U Designs, Donna SIlversti, 
using flowers and other found objects. More information needed to decide if this 
would be a good fit. Learn more about this artist here. 

 
 

Snack Sign Up 

● June 17th- Sweet / Liz Bunch  Savory / Liz Bunch 

● I will have a new sign-up sheet for the rest of the year at next month’s meeting. Thank 

you to all who have graciously brought in tasty treats for the past year and thank you Liz 

for doing both savory and sweet for us next month 

Links for Show and Tell and other Noteworthy Things 



              
 
 
 

            



 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


